
 

INTER-HOUSE MOVIE-MAKING COMPETITION, GRADE VIII 

Innovation begins with imagination and a vision for change 

To encourage creativity, teamwork, and critical thinking, the Inter-House Movie-Making Competition for Grade 

VIII students was held on August 27, 2025, in the IT Lab. The event aimed to provide students with a platform 

to showcase their technical skills, storytelling abilities, and awareness of pressing global issues through the art 

of filmmaking. 

The competition featured the theme “The Last Drop – Clean Water, Smart Future” aligned with Sustainable 

Development Goal 6: Clean Water and Sanitation. Students were challenged to create thought-provoking films 

highlighting the importance of water conservation and innovative, technology-driven solutions to ensure a 

sustainable future. This theme inspired participants to explore creative ideas, raising awareness about the critical 

need for water security while promoting responsible use of natural resources. 

Participants worked collaboratively within their house teams, using Canva as the primary tool for designing and 

editing their films. The platform enabled them to integrate impactful visuals, sound effects, and narrative 

elements, helping transform their ideas into compelling short films. The Inter-House Movie-Making 

Competition was indeed a remarkable success, leaving a lasting impression on both participants and viewers.  

  


